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Dear Parent/Carer  

 

On behalf of all the school I would like to wish you all a very Happy New Year.  

 

We had a fantastic end to the last term with a very positive and enjoyable trip to the theatre, Christmas lunch and 

Academic Review Day.  

It has been lovely to see all of the boys return to school and hear about their breaks.  

 

Over the next term there are some more exciting things planned. 

 All classes will be going out on school trips during the term so please keep an eye out for permission forms.  

 All classes will continue to have Bramley Woods (Forest School) sessions towards the end of this half term.  

 We will be having a RE Day on 23rd January and a Numeracy Day to celebrate all things Mathematical on 2nd 

February. 

 There will be lots of exciting new learning taking place this term and a termly overview will be sent out to all 

parents by the end of next week. If you have any questions or do not receive this, please contact your child’s 

class teacher. 

 

You can follow what is happening in school through the school X account (twitter).  

x@LSEATBOA 
 

Uniform 

Please can I remind all parents and carers to ensure their child is in the correct school uniform each day. It is an 

important part of school community so essential that all pupils are correctly dressed. This includes a school sweatshirt, 

completely black shoes, white polo shirt and plain grey or black trousers with no symbols or colours on them.  

If you need more uniform or have any challenges around this, please contact the school office directly. 
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Please feel free to contact the school if you have any questions or concerns, we are always happy to support in any way 

we can.  

Kind Regards 

  

Peter Forrest 

Head of School 

 

 


